
 

To the Patrons of the Town of Moorcroft Landfill 

 

Effective, June 30, 2022, the Town of Moorcroft’s landfill will be closing and no municipal 

garbage will be accepted after this date. After many years of the town operating it’s landfill, the 

Town is at a point where they must make a change. The Town of Moorcroft is rapidly 

approaching the end of our current permitted landfill area. New regulations implemented from 

the EPA and Wyoming DEQ for further permitting landfill space makes it extremely expensive 

and cost prohibitive for the town to permit a new area on their own and to keep the landfill 

operating.  

 

Although there has been attempts to move forward, the Town has not been successful in finding 

a solution to keep it open.  While they understand this will bring hardships and possible cost 

increases to our residents, they must do what is fiscally best for the Town and it’s residents.   

 

The Town’s intent is to construct a C & D pit (construction and demolition) and to have a yard 

waste/dead animal pit. Residential garbage will continue to be picked up in town by a contractor 

at the designated day.  All restrictions for what can be placed in a garbage can will still apply.   

 

The Town would like to thank the residents, surrounding neighbors and friends in the county for 

the years of support for the landfill.     

 

Thank you again for the past years of patronage. 

 

 


